
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transporation (FDOT) is milling and resurfacing Interstate 95 (I-95) 
from south of Dunn Avenue in Daytona Beach to Airport Road in Volusia County. Work also 
includes new roadway markings, highway signs, and intelligent transportation systems (ITS) 
components to improve safety, mobility, and efficiency.

Financial Project 
Identification No.:  

441133-1 
RESURFACING PROJECT

I-95 from south of Dunn Avenue to Airport Road

Volusia County

PROJECT START
January 2021

CONTRACTOR
Halifax Paving, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$17.8 Million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Spring 2022

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

WANT PROJECT UPDATES SENT 
DIRECTLY TO YOUR EMAIL?

Send a request to:

Britney Jones 
Community Outreach Coordinator 

386-740-3566 
Britney.Jones@dot.state.fl.us
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WHAT TO EXPECT 
This project will require single and double lane closures on northbound and southbound I-95. The 
closures will happen during daytime and nighttime hours. Electronic message boards and other 
signage will be used to alert motorists of closures. Updates can be found on the FDOT’s Central 
Florida website www.cflroads.com.
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